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Since our first meeting for the GPIT our Public Safety Completion Team has done some positive 
work that I want to make you aware of. 

1. We looked at our Public Safety Pathways pages and we added some more team 
members. All of the information was sent to Aricia for her approval and to add those to 
our pages. 

2. We had our first Completion Team Meeting on September 19th in L-215. I did attach the 
minutes so you can see what was discussed. 

3. Working on getting our Public Safety Pathway Counselor and Educational Advisor to 
come back down to the Weill at the beginning of next semester to meet with students 
who need to complete their SEP and answer questions about the pathway.  

4. We setup a Firefighter Preparation Class for our future FFI Candidates for October 7, 
2019. This is to prepare them for our physical agility and interview process for the BC 
Spring Firefighter I Academy. AJ Clark and Charles Truvillion from our pathway 
completion team co-hosted the event. We had Kim Arbolante come in and help the 
students prepare a resume.  

5. We had a Los Angeles County Fire Department Life Guard come in and speak to our Fire 
Tech, Paramedic, and EMT students about the process of be hired for either part-time or 
full-time with their department. Chad Gamboa from the LACFD will coming back up to 
setup for our Public Safety Expo on October 30th. 

6. We do have our 2nd Annual Public Safety Expo scheduled or October 30th from 10:00 to 
14:00. As of right now we have over 52 agencies registered to participate and over 30 
vehicles that will be on display. 

7. We are continuing to send our weekly important messages to our students. We have 
about 2000 students we reach out to each week.  


